University of Dayton eCommons

News Releases

Marketing and Communications

9-30-1983

UD Welcomes Prospective Students to an Open House

Follow this and additional works at: https://ecommons.udayton.edu/news_rls

Recommended Citation

"UD Welcomes Prospective Students to an Open House" (1983). News Releases. 4453. $https://ecommons.udayton.edu/news_rls/4453$

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Marketing and Communications at eCommons. It has been accepted for inclusion in News Releases by an authorized administrator of eCommons. For more information, please contact frice1@udayton.edu, mschlangen1@udayton.edu.



The University of Dayton

News Release

UD WELCOMES PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS TO AN OPEN HOUSE

DAYTON, Ohio, September 30, 1983 -- The University of Dayton will hold an open house for prospective students on Sunday, October 16 in the Kennedy Memorial Union from noon until 5 p.m.

The open house allows interested persons to come on campus and talk with UD department chairs and students and to become more familiar with the UD campus. The program will include campus tours, displays, an audio visual presentation, student life information, financial aid counseling, and academic advising on undergraduate programs.

Financial aid presentations are scheduled for 1 p.m. and 2:30 p.m. Campus tours will be leaving from the lobby of the Kennedy Union at 1 p.m., 2:15 p.m., and 3:30 p.m.

In addition, the dean of the UD School of Engineering will give presentations on engineering and engineering technology at 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. in Kettering Laboratories 221. Tours of the engineering facilities will be given every half hour from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.

Prospective students, their parents, high school teachers, and guidance counselors are invited to attend. Admission is free and no reservations are required. For more information, call the UD Office of Admissions at (513) 229-4411.